

14th July 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will have heard in the news, all schools will be open for every child in September.

I understand that some of you may be a little apprehensive about returning to school; things will look a little different as we put arrangements in place to make the school as safe as we possibly can.

We have completed a risk assessment and have put stringent health and safety processes in place for the children who are already in school. So, I am confident about meeting the government's requirements for opening for everyone in September.

Each class will come into school through a different gate to avoid large groups of people congregating in one place.

We will be having meetings in school rather than home visits in September and we will be asking parents not to come into the school building unless absolutely necessary.

If children are unwell, we will be asking that they stay at home to reduce the risk of spreading infection.

Hand sanitiser dispensers have been installed around the school and the cleaning regimes have been strengthened.

We are looking forward to seeing all the children again and are grateful for the support and understanding that you have shown us since the pandemic began.

We will be in touch to give you the dates and times of the school based home-visit meetings and start dates.

I hope you have a safe and happy summer.

Best wishes

Sarah

Head Teacher





